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March 25, 1958

0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Daniel S. Nutter
Dear Mr. Nutter:

Thark you for your letter of the 24th
with reference to the plugging of the Ringle wells.

It is avppreciated that under present
conditions, it is impractical to take a rig on
the Tome lands. We trust your office will keep in
touch with the Dennisson Contractors.

Thanking you, I am,

Very truly yours,
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